
We have recently moved to Cookley and have been made aware of the Lea Castle 
Quarry Inquiry currently taking place.  
 
Please consider this email an additional x2 objections on behalf of myself and my 
husband, Robert Cunningham.  
 
We moved here because of the beautiful green space and amazing community of the 
village.  
 
The prospect of the quarry is deeply concerning, having listened to the appeal details. 
We are particularly concerned for our young  children, our son is 5 and we have just 
welcomed our daughter into the world. We are against the quarry mainly due to the 
environmental concerns such as air and water pollution which could affect our family’s 
health.  
 
Should you require any further details from us, please let me know.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Rachael Cunningham  
 


